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To My Holy Trinity Family:
This weekend is commitment weekend for our annual Together in Mission 
Campaign. Last weekend we asked all of our families to pray how they 
can help those most in need in the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. Are you 
willing and able to help this year? May God reward your generosity.
 	 The Father’s Day Novena begins next Sunday on Father’s Day June 
20th. Envelopes are now available in the Church. Please turn them in as 
soon as possible. The novena will run from Sunday June 20th through 
Monday June 28th. 
	 The funeral for Sandra Emnace will be this Friday at 11:00am here 
at Holy Trinity. Please keep Deacon Ray and his two daughters in your 
prayers. The funeral is open to the public.
	 Congratulations to Karen Lloyd and the faculty of Holy Trinity 
School for another school year in the books. A year with many challenges 
and difficulties, but you made it! Enjoy your summer break Holy Trinity 
Students! See you in the Fall Semester.
	 Summer School for Holy Trinity school will be a four week program, 
starting on Monday July 5th. Summer School is open to all of our parish 
school aged children. For more information please stop by Holy Trinity 
School. We would love to have you with us as part of our school family.
	 So that you can plan ahead, July 4th is on a Sunday this year. There 
will be no 5:00pm mass on Sunday July 4th or on Monday July 5th. I 
surveyed the 5:00pm Sunday mass people and very few said they would 
come that day. We will still have the Saturday 5:00pm Vigil Mass on 
Saturday July 3rd if you prefer going to mass in the evening.
	 As of Tuesday June 15th, masks are no longer required at mass. 
Please respect those who will still wear them. Everyone is at a different 
comfort level.
God Bless,

Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for The Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ will be announced at a 
later date. Thank you for your generosity and 
continued support of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent 
suspicion. The Protecting God’s Children 
program is in place to raise awareness about 
behaviors of adults that may indicate a threat 
to the safety of children and young people. 
Through this program, trained adults learn 
how to prevent abuse from happening, in 
part by taking steps to eliminate suspicious 
behaviors, such as being alone with a young 
person. Creating a culture of openness 
and transparency goes a long way towards 
alleviating concerns of inappropriate behavior 
by adults, and helps children feel safe in their 
environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL 
LOS DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: 
canten, oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes 
de las siete a nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

Feast of Corpus Christi

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood 
of Christ was instituted by Urban in 1264. The feast 
is often celebrated with processionals of the Holy 
Eucharist accompanied with St. Thomas Aquinas 
hymns of Pange Lingua, Tantum Ergo. Panis 
Angelicus and O SalutarisHostia. 

St. Josephand the Flight to Egypt

It is often said that St. Joseph leading the Holy 
Family on the flight to Egypt was the first Eucharistic 
procession. Take a moment and meditate on the 
songs of Joy that St. Joseph sang on the first 
Procession. 

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph - join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm (online).Email 
HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


